OFFICE OF STUDENT CONDUCT

May 1, 2025

Anthony Shaw
Sent electronically to anthony.shaw@sus.edu

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL
Regarding Case Number: 2024116414
Notice of Decision
To: Anthony Shaw

From: Christ Beaner, Institutional Prosecutor, SUBR Division of Student Affairs

Dear Anthony Shaw acting on behalf of the Beta Sigma Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity,
Inc.

On April 23, 2025, the SUBR Division of Student Affairs conducted a disciplinary hearing to
determine whether the Chapter was responsible for violations of the student code of
conduct. After the hearing and fully reviewing the evidence, the hearing committee made the
following determinations:

1. Hazing -- Responsible

2. Violent Behavior -- Responsible

3. Physical Assault -- Responsible

4. Negligent Bodily Injury -- Responsible
5. Coercion -- Responsible

6. Aiding and Abetting -- Responsible

With respect to the findings above, the following sanctions have been assigned:

Expulsion
The Chapter is expelled from the University effective April 24, 2025. Expulsion is the permanent
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termination of your student status. The Chapter is not allowed on any campus of the Southern
University System. If the Chapter need to be on campus to conduct official University business,
you must receive approval from SUBR Division of Student Affairsin advance. The Chapter
may not apply for admission or re-admission to any institution within the Southern University
System.

Fine

Beta Sigma Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. must pay a $500.00 fine to the SUBR
Division of Student Affairs by June 2, 2025. If you fail to pay the fine by the due date, it will be
automatically placed on your account.

Appeals

The Chapter that have been found responsible and the alleged victim(s) have the right to appeal
the decision made by the hearing committee if:

* You can present any new or contradictory evidence that proves responsibility for the
alleged violation(s); or
¢ Y ou have evidence that you were not afforded due process.

An appeal must be submitted within ten (10). Please submit your appeal to
Frederick_walton@subr.edu. Submission of an appeal does not guarantee that the appeal will be
approved. The appeal will be reviewed by the appropriate administrator, and you will be notified
of the decision.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 225-771-4092 or christ.beaner@sus.edu.
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